AJRA

AMERIGCAN JUNIOR RODEO ASSOGIATION

Dear AJRA Member:

If you are a recent high school graduate (2024), or if you graduated from high school last year
(2023) and still are eligible to participate in the AJRA (under 20 years of age as of July 31,
2024), then you can apply for an AJRA scholarship that will be awarded during the NFR to be
held in Sweetwater, Texas. In order to participate in the scholarship selection process, you must
fill out the attached application and return it to me, Christi Robertson at the address below—no
exceptions! The deadline is Friday, June 7, 2024. This deadline means that the application form
must be in my hands by that day—not postmarked. After the deadline, an interview appointment
schedule will be created and mailed so that all scholarship participants will have prior
knowledge of their interview time. Failure to comply with the deadline will cause you not to be
included in the interview process and, therefore, you will not be considered for a scholarship. No
one will be able to complete and hand in an application during the rodeo finals. All interviews will
be on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 beginning at 2 pm. Announcement of scholarship recipients will
be during the Thursday performance of the finals, right after the grand entry. To receive your
scholarship, you must be present during that performance. No exceptions! Included along with
the scholarship application are tips in preparing for your interview and guidelines that will be
used by the scholarship-interviewing panel to determine this year’s recipients. Please take the
time to complete the application form and return it to me, Christi Robertson, by the deadline. If
you have any questions about this form, please feel free to call and ask about it at (817)
980-0202.

Good luck to you in this year’s AJRA finals.

Sincerely,
Christi Robertson

Christi Robertson
1250 CR 128
Santa Anna, TX 76878



